
Bulletin #2021-03 
 

MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
 

Share Your Feedback on  
Safely Reopening Services and Activities in Manitoba  

 
Manitoba Public Health has indicated that Manitoba is in a position to now 

consider reducing some restrictions and safely restoring some services and activities.  
 
Manitobans are invited to provide feedback on safely restoring services and 

activities in Manitoba through a survey located on the Engage MB website page: 
 
https://engagemb.ca/restartmb-pandemic-response-system  
 
All municipalities are encouraged to participate as soon as possible to ensure 

that we have the opportunity to consider your feedback.  
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